
Union County Water District 

September 13, 2023 

Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602 

Ms. Bridwell: 

P.O. Box 146 
Morganfield, Kentucky 42437 

(270)389-3868

On May 5, 2023, the Public Service Commission issued an order in Case No. 2023-00119 to file within 

120 days a qualified infrastructure improvement plan. Union County Water District requests the Public 

Service Commission grant an additional 30 days to file its qualified infrastructure improvement plan. 

Union County Water District's superintendent has been working to complete a realistic plan to eliminate 

each source of water loss and a detailed spending plan to best use the proceeds from the monthly water 

loss reduction surcharge granted in Case No. 2020-00160. Having a small staff, in addition to assisting 

the City of Sturgis the superintendent has not been able to complete the qualified infrastructure 

improvement plan. Union County Water District has contacted Kentucky Rural Water Association for 

help in finalizing the qualified infrastructure plan and will submit the plan to the Public Service 

Commission no later than October 12, 2023. 

Sincerely, -9::)� * 

Gary Sheffer 

Superintendent 


